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Hello Residents, 
I think all can agree that we had a fantastic summer!  The pools 
ran smoothly and looked wonderful!  Major renovations were 
made to bathrooms in both pool houses and landscaping was 
updated!  Currently the driveway at Skyview pool is being 
installed.   
Events such as the Block Party, movie nights, adult pool party 
and cornhole tournament were lots of fun and the turn-outs were 
awesome!   
As the kids go back to school we ask that you watch your speed 
and keep a watchful eye out!  We have a few more events 
coming up.  Look for information in emails, our website and 
Facebook! 
Happy Fall! 
Manny Sisamis 
FHPOA President 

 
 

 
►Last chance to pay your 2016 Association Dues!   
If you have failed to pay your 2016 dues, please send your check to the address 
above and include a $25 late fee ASAP.  Letters are going out to those who have not 
paid.  Oct. 31 will be the deadline before liens are placed.  If you have any questions 
on payment please contact Luanne Kamenar @ kamenarlgb@att.net. 
 
►NEW DRIVEWAY Update: The new driveway at Skyview pool has begun and will 
be finished shortly.   
 
 

►Please help keep our neighborhood looking nice by cleaning up garbage, 
bottles, newspapers, etc. in or around your yard.  Please do not leave garbage cans 
out for extended periods of time after garbage day. Do not place your garbage out 
before 6 pm on Sundays. All of your neighbors appreciate your support in this 
matter! 

 
 

FHPOA website: 
http://www.foresthillspoa.com/ 
It is updated regularly with ALL 

info and EVENT info! 

     
 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/
FHPOA/ 

 

JOIN our FB Group Page to get all of 
the latest updates! 

 
 

We are going GREEN! 
Sign up to receive the newsletter via 

email!  Help the Association save time 
and money! 

Send your email address to: 
FHPOA44212@gmail.com or 

message us on Facebook or the 
website! 

 

Let us know if your email address 
has changed! 

 

 

 

Social  
Media 

                                 

Upcoming Events 
 

MARK your calendars!! 
 

 
 
►CHILI COOK-OFF AND CORNHOLE TOURNAMENT: 
OCTOBER 8th 
*We will have A CORNHOLE tournament first for anyone  
who would like to play.   
The Chili-Cook Off will follow the tournament.  More info 
including times to come. 
Check your email, our website and Facebook! 
 
 
►CHRISTMAS HOUSE LIGHTING/DECORATING 
CONTEST 
*DATES TO BE ANNOUNCED 
 
 
 
 
 

 
DETAILS WILL FOLLOW FOR ALL EVENTS! 

Dates are tentative but if changes occur we will  
notify you immediately! 

 
 

Important Info 

 
 
 

 
ALL ARE WELCOME! 

 

September 27 
 

October 18 
 

November 15 
 

December 20 
 

All meetings will be held at 
the Brunswick Library in 
the Olive Meyer Room 
from 6:30-8 pm unless 

otherwise specified. 

Board Meetings 
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Forest Hills Property Owners’ Association 
P.O. Box 360516 
Strongsville, OH  44136 


